SAN ANTONIO

AIRPORT SYSTEM

May 3, 2013

Ms. Vicki A. Roy

BQR Advertising and Public Relations, Inc.
2500 Tanglewilde Street, Suite 105
Houston, TX 77063

Dear Ms. Roy,

The City of San Antonio (City) and BQR Advertising and Public Relations, Inc. entered into an agreement
to perform services acting as the advertising, marketing and public relations agency for City’s Air Service
Development Incentive Program and Airport Concessions Advertising Program.

Section 7.1 - Term of Contract - provides: “the term of this Contract shall commence upon passage of an
Ordinance approving this Contract by the City of San Antonio City Council and shall end on September
30, 2013. The City, Acting through the Aviation Director, shall have the option to renew this Contract for
a period(s) not to extend beyond September 30, 2014.” In accordance Section 7.1, the City hereby
notifies BQR of its intent to exercise the option for an additional one (1) year period. Pursuant to this
extension, the corresponding funding appropriations are contingent upon the fiscal year 2014 budget
approval by the San Antonio City Council.

Should you have any questions, please contact Ms. Barbara Prossen.
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Frank R. Miller
Aviation Director
San Antonio Airport System

CITY OF SAN ANTONIO AVIATION DEPARTMENT
9800 Airport Blvd. San Antonio, TX 78216 | Phone 210.207.SAIA (7242) | Fax 210.207.3500

Our Mission:

To innovatively manage our airports to provide a positive customer experience while supporting economic development.




